



## Maudsley & Bethlem Hospital School **Testimonial**

"We contacted School Business Services during a time of transition with our financial operations and found that our Financial Consultant, Sarah, came armed with a wealth of practical advice. She quickly settled into working with us as we navigated changes in financial systems, staffing and migrations onto new platforms. Sarah worked quickly to assist us in meeting our deadlines with the Local Authority and we very much appreciated the expert input that we have received form her over the last few years."

## Maarten Crommelin

Headteacher

To find out more about our Finance services, contact the SBS team on 0345 222 1551 or email hello@schoolbusinessservices.co.uk

schoolbusinessservices.co.uk



